May 31, 2020

Dear family and friends,

Greetings in the name of the Triune God who blesses us with the gift of His Spirit, whom we worship and adore
again this Pentecost Sunday!

This is a reminder for all of you that this Sunday, May 31, we plan to live stream worship content in the church
sanctuary beginning at 9 AM. Because the worship content is "live," it will not be immediately available for viewing
afterward as has been the case with our pre-produced worship content up until now. In case you miss the service
at 9, please check back or activate your YouTube app notifications to alert you to the video posting. Worship
content will be edited and re-posted for remote viewing later on in the day or on Monday.

If you signed up for small group in-person reception of Holy Communion on the afternoon of May 31, we ask the
following:

« If you arrive early, please remain in your car until 5 minutes prior to your scheduled worship time.

« Please enter by the narthex door, which will be open; the service will begin as promptly as possible.
(There will be no need to handle either a hymnal or bulletin.)

« All worshipers, except for those under 2 years of age or otherwise unable to oversee their own personal
use of a face mask, should enter the sanctuary wearing a face covering; face masks will of course be
removed prior to reception of the Lord's Supper.

« If you need to use the restroom while in the building, please notify a staff member.

« Please exit and return to the parking lot by way of the office entrance (this will be locked for anyone
entering the church from the outside).

| stand by ready to answer any questions that you might have. A very blessed Pentecost Sunday to all of you!

Pastor Jonathan



